26 Teves 5727

Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm
The Jewish Center
New York, New York

Dear Rav Lamm:

I hope this note finds you and yours in the best of health.

You might recall the wonderful moments of "Chavrusa" of a few years ago. One of the moving spirits was Rabbi Jacobovits.

I wish to recommend a reconvening of the group, but not for just another Tzays'chem L'Shalom.

During his tenure on these shores, Rabbi Jacobovits undoubtedly drew some impressions which he would be interested in sharing with a few yicheeday segulah, outside the rigidity of the established organizations. (I baset this remark not on knowledge but on assumption.)

Should you and he be interested, I would be happy to forward the "Chavrusa" list.

I leave this matter to your respected judgement. Looking forward to good news on all fronts, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Elkanah Schwartz

350 Empire Boulevard
Brooklyn, New York 11225